
I-84 Corridor - Bridge
Maintenance in Nampa
Idaho Transportation Department

The Idaho Transportation Department is constructing

improvements to several I-84 bridges between 11th

Ave and Franklin Blvd in Nampa. The maintenance

work will extend the lifespan of each bridge. Work will

occur between early August and late September.

For more information you can visit:

https://itdprojects.org/projects/84corridor/ 

You can also find an informational poster on the

bulleting board in the Owyhee Room.
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Don't Forget Your Mask!
HR Department

Wearing masks the past 18 months has been less than

comfortable, and it is easy to become complacent

with masking guidelines after this amount of time.

However, the masking policy at Pacific Press has not 

changed. All employees must wear a mask over their mouth and nose when away from

their workstation, in common areas, and when a 6-foot social distance cannot be

maintained. Until the rate of vaccination significantly increases and more data becomes

available regarding the vaccine's long-term effectiveness, PPPA must continue to maintain

a workplace that is safe for all employees. To ensure the safety of all employees, all are

required to wear a mask in the workplace for the foreseeable future. We appreciate the fact

that you continue to follow our employee workplace policy. If you have questions, please

contact Human Resources.

https://itdprojects.org/projects/84corridor/

